
Dear Editor Dr. Francesco Mugnai,

We are grateful to the editor for considering our paper for publication. We corrected the figures and
inserted the number for each figure. Also, we used the same WORD template that it available in
https://www.geoscience-communication.net/submission.html#templates and follow the
recommendations.

Your Sincerely,
(on behalf of all authors).
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